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Name 
Amy Willett  

Address 
10275 Faulkner Road 
Faulkner, Maryland 20632 

Phone 

Email 

Are you: 
Against Topic 

Comment 
Charles County should not have a mask mandate. We are one of the few counties that have one. It should be up to each individual 
whether they want to wear a mask or not. As my choice I do not believe in wearing them but it’s almost intimidating how some of 
the residents of Charles County act if you walk into a store with out one on. They feel the need to be mask police and yell and 
scream at you that a mask is required even after the mandate was lifted. I believe this county will begin to lose revenue from 
business because many residents who are against this mandate will begin or continue to shop outside the county. Our neighboring 
counties like St Mary and Calvert do not even have this mandate. If you are wait till a certain percentage of residents are vaccinated 
it’s never going to happen. Those who want to be vaccinated have done so and those who are getting it now are more than likely 
being mandated by their employer. People are testing positive whether they have a vaccine or not. Covid Is never going away and 
we need to get back to close to normal. The children are the ones who are suffering the most. Their education is behind and will 
continue to be unless officials focus more on education rather than a mask mandate. In conclusion a person choice to wear a mask 
should be optional. 
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Thank you, 
Charles County, MD  
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